
Friday April 4, 2025 

 

Good afternoon Osler community, 

I hope that you enjoyed the time off during Spring Break.  It is always lovely to have some time away from 
routine, but like many I enjoy getting back to set times for things.  With that said there will be more 
changes for me coming after June which will change me routine even further!  I wanted to let the 
community know that it will be mixed emotions I will be leaving Osler after this school year.  I will be 
starting a new chapter in my life with retirement. I have been with the Vancouver School Board for 37 
years, not including the time as a student at Southlands and Magee!  

It has been a privilege to work with such a dedicated and compassionate staff and to be part of this 
tremendous community full of enthusiasm and strongly connected to helping one another. 
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3 Crows Performance 
 
On Tuesday the school was treated to indigenous storytelling by Dallas Yellowfly of 3 Crows Production.  
Ask your child about Turtle Island! 
 

   
 

 
 



 
 
Next PAC (OPG) meeting will be April 22 at 7:00 online. 
Please see PAC newsletter for more information. 
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https://mailchi.mp/971bcbb4d2ba/1rv2bkxtvd-12746159?e=70e1ad698a


 
 
 
I will be off for the next 2 weeks recovering from minor surgery.  Ms. Nichols will be in during my absence. 
Enjoy your weekend, 
Rosemary Thomas 
Principal at Osler 
 
 

 


